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20th October 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

TNHA 2022 LEAVERS’ HOODY  

I'm delighted to be writing to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2022 Leavers’ Hoody’ for your 

child. We are in the process of compiling an order with Fizz-Hoodies and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to 

be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate your child’s time at the academy. The hoodies will be in the same style as 

previous years and will have a large ‘22’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year 

Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students can pick from a variety of different 

colours – the colour swatch is available on the front page of the TNHA website, is on display on the Year 11 Year 

Board in school and has been sent to parent/carers via Schoolcomms; please note that only the ‘college’ colours 

are available. Your child also has the opportunity to personalise their hoody with a nickname at a small extra 

cost.  

All of the students in Year 11 have the opportunity to purchase a hoody, however it is possible that a student 

can lose their right to a hoody for reasons of misbehaviour or low attendance, but this will always be discussed 

with you in advance. This year, we are offering Year 11 students the opportunity to redeem their reward points 

at the Rewards Shop for money off of their hoody at a rate of 2p per point. Refunds will be given to parents who 

overpay. It is essential that orders are placed in plenty of time so that no student misses out. The cost for a 

hoody is £22.00 and the addition of a nickname costs an extra £4.00. Please note that we will not endorse any 

nicknames using explicit or inappropriate language. If you or your child would like to buy a hoody, please ensure 

that the reply slip is completed and full payment is made via School Money by midnight on the 11th February 

2022. I cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed.  

We are only able to make one order and are unable to purchase any spare hoodies. Please ensure that 

payment is made by the deadline given otherwise orders cannot be included.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Spencer Nash  
Head of Key Stage 4  
 
 (Enc. order form attached) 
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TNHA 2022 LEAVERS HOODY  

 

 

  

Student forename & surname ………………………………………………………..  

 

 

Preferred colour (using one of the given college colours only):  

…………………………………………………………………….………………. (see TNHA website & sent via Schoolcomms)  

 

 

Chest size (please circle): XS-32”/ S-36”/ M-40”/ L-44”/ XL-48”/ XXL- 52”/ 3XL-56”/ 4XL-60”/ 5XL-64” 

 

 

If you wish to add a nickname to the back of the hoody (at a cost of an additional £4.00) please write it clearly 

below exactly as it should appear: -  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

 

I confirm payment has been made via school money of £22.00/£26.00 (please circle appropriate amount 

depending on whether you have opted for a nickname)  

Signed ………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)  Date ………………………………………………  

 

 

 

Payment must be made & slip returned to Mr Nash, Mrs Seaman or Main Reception by 11 February 2022. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


